
Minimum feed-in tariff 2024-25 
Submission received through Engage Victoria  
 
Date submitted: 5/12/2023  
 
Submission written by: Anonymous submission 3 
 
From November 2023, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff 
review 2024-25 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were 
given the opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

What parts of our proposed methodology for setting the flat and 
time-varying minimum feed-in tariffs do you support? 
 
Nil 

 
What parts of our proposed methodology should we change? 
 
Feed-in tariff should be a percentage of the kilowatt charge. That way if your prediction that 
charges will drop is wrong and charges rise so will the feed -in tariff. Feed-in tariff maintains 
parity. A percentage rate of 25% would be appropriate. 
 
For our overall methodology, or parts of it, what alternative 
methodologies should we consider? 
 
Feed -in tariff as a percentage of the kilowatt charge by power companies . 


